
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE AUGUST 18, 2003 

OVERNIGHT PARKING PERMITS  
 

Recommendation 

Councillor Kadis recommends that the City of Vaughan eliminate the fee of $5.00 for overnight 
parking permits when residents are repaving their driveways or doing necessary work to their 
homes. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Residents feel it is unreasonable to charge a fee for necessary overnight parking when having 
improvements done to their property.  

  

Attachments 

none 
 

Report prepared by: 

Debi Traub, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
 


